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Welcome to our first EYFS weekly Newsletter. As
so much wonderful learning happens every week in
EYFS, | wanted to share the weekly highlights with
you. On Tuesday, Nursery went on their first ever
school trip! The children showed their core values
of Respect, Curiosity and Determination - well
done! A big thank you to all of our lovely grownups
who helped, we couldn’t have done it without you!
We have also had a week of amazing writing in
EYFS.

The Reception children have been continuing their
hard work in phonics and taken their reading books
home for the first time! Don’t forget to sign in their
reading records every time you read so that we can
move their bees along the reading race! Zoe and
Felix came to show me their self portraits and name
writing - | was so impressed!

Diwali

This week in Nursery and Reception, we’ve been
learning all about Diwali, the Festival of Lights. We read
the enchanting story Little Glow, which helped the
children to understand the significance of this
celebration. The children made beautiful clay Diya lamps.

A special highlight was a visit from Maisy and Toby's
Granny, who shared personal stories about how she
celebrates Diwali with her family. The children also
enjoyed comparing Diwali to their own celebrations, lik
Eid and Christmas, discovering both the differences and
similarities among these festivals.



